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Council will meet on Tuesday October 5, Tuesday
October 26, Thursday November 4 and Thursday
November 23.  All meetings will be in the
community room at the Depot (200 S. Main St.) and
begin at 8:00pm. We hope to return to the 1st and
3rd Monday meetings in December, and apologize
for any inconvenience.

 Closed for the season......
The Splash Pad and all pavilions at Riverside
West and East are now closed for the season.  
Primitive camping is no longer allowed. We will
be removing the handicapped kayak launch
soon.  The public is welcome to use the
pavilions and the power will remain on, but the
bathrooms are closed.  See you next year!!  

Trash Reminder
All household trash needs to be secured in bags
and placed in the City provided blue bin. Please
place the bin at the curb Tuesday night to ensure
Wednesday pick up.  The front of the bin must
face the street.  Alternative trash cans,
commercial trash bags, or other non-approved
receptacles will not be picked up. Each resident is
allocated one large item per week; any
mattresses or box springs must be wrapped in
plastic. Extra trash bags can be purchased at City
Hall for $2.75 each. A second trash container costs
$12.00 per month.
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Please welcome Christine Mulkerns and Chad Wilson!!

We are pleased to announce that we've added new staff!
Christine Mulkerns is our new Administrative

Assistant/Communications Director.  Chad Wilson has
joined the Police Department as a patrol officer.  We're

happy to have them on our team! 

The Farmers Market is only open for TWO more 
Saturdays at the Depot.  9 am until 1pm , 10/2 & 10/9

Reminders:

Late fees on utility bills are back in effect
We're still working on water meter replacements.

Gerber Construction is almost done with the lead 

We have finished brush pick up from the storm

       If you haven't scheduled your appointment yet, 
       please call 231-734-2181 to do so.  Thank you!

       service line replacements.  We deeply appreciate
       everyone's cooperation.  We'll do another round
       next summer.

       on September 7.  The regular brush pick up is 
       back in effect and brush should be at the curb 
       the last Monday of the month. 
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Has your water meter been replaced?
The new SLC meters have a client portal
that monitors your system for leaks and
allows you to track your usage on a daily, 
weekly and monthly basis.  You can get the
app on your phone or download it to your 
computer by searching for "EyeOnWater".

It's simple, it's free, and we are hoping that it 
will help everyone conserve water. There is a
"help" button in the upper right hand corner 
that will answer most questions.  

This is a great resource for when you vacation.  
The app will let you know if you left a hose
running or a pipe bursts.

If your meter hasn't been replaced yet, please
call 231-734-2181 to make an appointment.

Stay tuned for information about the Monster Mash!

Update: City Manager search

We are very grateful to our Interim City
Manager Richard Lewis, and we are
enjoying working with him. At the
same time, we are eager to have a new
City Manager in place.  We've received
77 applications and our search firm is
narrowing the field down.  Council will
hold a special meeting on Monday,
October 4, at 6:30 pm to review the
applicants.  Due to requests for
confidentiality from some of the
applicants, this will be a closed session.


